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ICPC System Changes 
 

The purpose of this practice alert is to notify all staff of FACES system changes impacting Interstate Compact 
for the Placement of Children (ICPC) referrals.  
 
The updates in FACES have been completed.  All screens are now available.  Effective immediately, all work 
in FACES can resume.   
 
The following FACES screens/functions are now available in FACES : 
 

• ICPC Referral,  

• ICPC Referral decision,  

• 100B screen, and  

• ICPC Function closing.   
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Candice Nahler, ICPC Supervisor, at 573-751-
8939 or Candice.Nahler@dss.mo.gov. 
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